
 

1001 Louisiana Street, Suite 1000, Houston, Texas  77002 

Oil Pipeline Filing 
Hiland Crude, LLC – Double H Pipeline 
May 27, 2025 
     
Ms. Debbie-Anne Reese, Secretary  
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20426 
 
Dear Secretary Reese: 
 
In accordance with the requirements of the Interstate Commerce Act (ICA) and the Rules and 
Regulations of the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC), Hiland Crude, LLC Double H Pipeline 
(Double H) submits for filing the following tariffs, effective July 1, 2025: 
 

• FERC Tariff No. 8.21.0, Local and Proportional Tariff applying on interstate transportation of 
crude petroleum on Double H (cancels FERC Tariff No. 8.20.0); and 

• FERC Tariff No. 12.13.0, Volume Incentive Tariff applying on interstate transportation of 
crude petroleum on Double H (cancels FERC Tariff No. 12.12.0); and 

• FERC Tariff No. 13.9.0, Market Center Gathering System and Hiland Joint Tariff with Tallgrass 
Pony Express Pipeline, LLC, applying on interstate transportation of crude petroleum 
(cancels FERC Tariff No. 13.8.0). 

 
I. Explanation of Tariff Filing 

Double H is filing these tariffs in anticipation of the conversion of the Double H Pipeline system early 
next year to natural gas liquids service.  However, some origins and destinations will remain in place 
until the crude oil can be removed from the system. 
 
In FERC Tariff No. 8.21.0, only the origins and destinations identified in Table 2 will remain and still 
be active July 1, 2025.  Also, Tariff No. 8.21.0 removes Albin Station as an origin in Table 2. 
 
Double H is cancelling FERC Tariff No. 12.13.0 Volume Incentive Tariff because there are no longer 
any active agreements under this tariff. 
 
Hiland is filing FERC Tariff Nos. 13.9.0 to remove the Albin Terminal origin that is no longer available 
for service.   Hiland, the owner and operator of both Market Center Gathering and Double H Pipeline 
and concurs FERC Tariff No. 13.9.0 is a joint tariff.  The contact for Double H Pipeline LLC is Chris Ebright.  
Mr. Ebright can be reached at (918) 688- 4644 or at 8811 South Yale, Suite 200, Tulsa, Oklahoma 74137.   
 
I hereby certify that copies of this filing have been sent, on or before this date, by means of 
transmission agreed upon, to all subscribers on the Double H subscriber list. 
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In accordance with 18 CFR § 343.3(a), Double H hereby requests that any protest of the attached tariff 
be emailed to the undersigned at Tariff_Group@kindermorgan.com. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (713) 420-4687.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Bruce Reed 
Director-Tariffs and Regulatory Affairs 


